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Robs 1. h e y  
Ragularory Analyst Supervisor 
Florida Public S d c e  Commission 
Division of Competitive Services 
2540 ShuInai:d Oak Drive 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Fax: 850-413-6975 

Dear Mr. Casey: 

I am wrihg ,in response to your lener dated December 1 1,2000, wherein you advised SBC Telecom that it 
needed to fill:: a written requcdt for an extension of time in which to activate Central Office Code, NPA 954- 
llxx 317. 

We are reqwsting ~JI extension for Central Office Code 9543 17 in the Pcmpano Beach, Florida area. 
There are a rimber of circumstances that have come together to make this request for an extension 
necessary. These circumstances am described ixl the paragraphs that follow. Ahhaugh this letter attributes 
various aspo::ts of the delay in activating the 954-3 17 Central Office Code 10 third parties, &e construction 
of collocatioa facilities and the installation of all equip- necessary to conduct hcilities-based 
telecorrrmun: cations sewice is a comples endeavor, and it ' is rarely fair to attdbule delay to m e  party only. 
Thus, it is our god merely to summarize the actions that have resulted in the current delay. 

Please note that we are invoking the confidenriality provisions of Section 354.183, Florida Smtuacs, and 
Rule 25-22.1106, Florida Administrative Code. 

'Initially, there was delay in the cmstruction of the a4~ration site. I 
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These delay were compounded by a facilities issue. 



These issues taavrr now been resolved, and we anticipate having a test line in thc “XX turned up no 
later than Fday,  Yanuary 19,200 1, 

The steps we have taken in securing our NXX os we proceed with developing our network are reasonable 
steps for any new facilities-based CLEC, and our need for additional time to implement this NPA/NXX is 
not un”xlble, Further, we would point out that we have secured in Florida ody the bare mini“ 
number of N.:yXs to enable us to provide facilities baaed service to customers located in sate centers where 
SBC Tcltcorii will have collocated facilicies - one per rate center in which we have collocated facilities. It 
is in the public interest for SBC Telecom to retain the code and we respectfdly request your consideration 
in granting a11 extension ofthirty days from today in order for us to do so. 

. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any qucsnons or need additional 
information, I look f o m d  to your positive response. 

Christine Shilys 
Area Mmagrr- Code Adminisaati& 
SBCTe1ecai:n 
(925) 824-3!!.55 phone 
cmsbovs~,,rrise.pacb~~ll,com 
(800) 626-7!;188 pager 


